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Concerns:  Black Ribbon as official symbol for the Day of Remembrance 
 
 
 
 
I hereby confirm that after a proposal from the FEVR board our General Meeting, in 
September 2017 in Leeuwarden, confirmed that the “Black Ribbon”, developed in Spain by 
a victim of our member PAT A PAT, should be the official symbol of the World Day of 
Remembrance and Road Safety. 
 
We recommend to use this symbol beside the official candle logos in every communication 
about the World Day of Remembrance for Road Traffic Victims 

 

Jeannot Mersch, FEVR president             
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